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UPCOMING 

DATES 

 

Autumn Disco 

26.10.22 

KS1 5pm till 6pm 

KS2 6.15pm till 7.15pm 

 

Coffee Morning 

24.10.22 

School Hall 9am till 

10.30am 

 

Winter Disco 

07.12.22 

KS1 5pm till 6pm 

KS2 6.15pm till 7.15pm 

 

 

 Coffee Morning  

A huge thank you to all those that 

either donated cakes, money and/or 

time to make our first coffee morning 

of the school year a success. We 

raised an amazing £134.46. We 

really couldn’t have done it without 

you.   

 

Welcome to our first 

edition of the PTA 

Newsletter 

Firstly, welcome back to existing parents/carers and a 

big hello and welcome to all our new parents/carers. This 

year we feel like we wanted to keep you all updated on 

things that happen behind the school gates. And the only 

way we feel we can do, is by starting our very own PTA 

newsletter. We will aim to send this out every couple of 

months to keep you, the parents updated on things that 

will be happening within the school ran by the PTA, like 

discos, coffee mornings etc. 

 

KEEP AN EYE ON OUR ‘UPCOMING 

DATES’ FOR FURTHER COFFEE 

MORNINGS 

WE NEED YOUR HELP 

We want to help the school in any way possible. The PTA can help with 

raising funds within the school for the children. The main issue that needs 

help with funding is transport for the children to go on school outings.  

We are aiming and hoping to help cover part if not more of these costs. We 

would like to start regular coffee meetings, school discos, treats for the 

children etc. But to do this, we need YOUR HELP.  

All we ask is if you could spare 30 mins for our coffee mornings, pop in for 

a lovely ‘cuppa, chat and cake’. Make donations if you can, offer time to 

help during discos, donate cakes, sweets, crisps, juice etc. for our 

upcoming events.  

If you have any ideas, then please feel free to let us       

know, we have a PTA WhatsApp group if you like  

to join, we have a Facebook PTA page too or you 

can email us on the below address 

 

Email: friendsofstjosephs-leicester@outlook.com 
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